
SMITH COLLEGE

NORTHAMPTON,MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 17, 1951

Sr. D. Alfonso Reyes
El Colegio de Mexico
Napoles S, Mexico D.F.

My dear Professor Reyes:

The Smith College Junior Group in
Mexico, now entering upon the second part of
this year's work at the Colegio de Mexico, will
soon have com leted one more of the series of
Junior Years in which our students have profited
so much by the instruction of your excellent
Faculty.

I do not wish to let the year pass
without exuressing to you and to those professors
of the Colegio de Mexico who teach our students
the high ouinion which Smith College has of their
work, and our a preciation of the time and atten­
tion which they devote to our students.

Trusting that this excellent and very
pleasant relation will continue to produce as it
has during the past years,

Sincerely yours,

0,0-: n
,

Benjamin F. Wright
President



ucho me com laoen y honr n lo términos de u aten­
ta e r a 1 17 del ctual y, por nue tra parte, po emos
ase urar a u ted qu es un placer p r el Colegio de Mé­
xico y par nuestro prof sore el re tar BU cooperaoión
al plan que u tedes vienen felizmant d rrollan o con

el Grupo del Sm1th 0011 que v . it anu Iment. nuestro
ais.

México, D. ., 27 e febr ro de 1951.

Sr. Benjamin R. ri ht, Pre 1dent,
Smith College,
orth mpton, ass.

U. S. A.

UY at1 do eñor re ldente:

Con lo mejores votoe or u felicidad, queda muy
cordialmente suyo

Alfonso Re e ,

Presl ente

AR/ jat



SMITH OLLEGE

NORTHAMPTON MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

January 18, 1952

Dear Senor Reyes:

Senor D. Alfonso Reyes
President of the Colegio de Mexico
Napoles 5
Mexico D.F.

At the last meeting of the Trustees of
Smith College it was voted to return the Smith
Colle e Junior Year group to Spain, where it
formerly was established, and therefore 10 dis-
continue the group no,"! studying in Mexico. -

-

It was with deep re�ret that we decided
to terminate our association with the Colegio de
Mexico. We are and have been most anpreciative
of the enerous cooperation and the excellent in­
struction which you and your colleagues have given
Smith College during these years. lithout your help,
it would have been impossible for our students to
have had so valid an intellectual exoerience.

To you and to all of the professors of
the Cole io who have given of their time and inter­
est to make the Smith College Junior Year in Mexico
the success which it has been, I send our sincere
thanks.

With deep a preciation of your great
service to us, and with all ood wishes for the
future of the Colegio de. Mexico, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin F. Wright
President
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